
 
 
 
 

May 10, 2024 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,  

I am requesting funding for the City of Keizer’s Recreation Fields parking Lot and Equipment 
Facility project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of 
Keizer. The project is located at 1900 Chemawa Rd N, Keizer, OR 97303.  

Funds will be used for completion of the recreation field project via construction of parking 
facilities and an equipment facility. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it 
serves turf fields – turf being necessary due to the immense rainfall Keizer receives – that are 
used year-round to provide recreational and educational opportunities to Keizer’s children and 
families.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 42 
U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and 5305(a)(5).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
Andrea Salinas 
Member of Congress  

 


